
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is announced with profound sorrow and grief that former President of Pakistan, 

Muhammad Rafiq Tarar, has passed away on Monday 7th March 2022.  

 

A condolence book will be opened on Monday 21st March 2022 and Tuesday 22nd 

March 2022, for condolence messages at the Consulate General of Pakistan, 7880 

Keele Street, Vaughan, ON, L4K 4G7.  

Community members who wish to write condolence messages, may visit the 

Consulate General between 10 am to 1pm.  


